Julie Flynn
Skowhegan

Dear Maine Legislative Committee, This covid 19 vaccine has not be tested for long
term affects. All other vaccines that are widely used have had long term studies. It
has been very obvious that this vaccine does not work and those who continue to push
it while the emergency is winding down must have and ulterior motive other than
safety as the safety of the vaccine is also in question. Claiming the people will have a
less severe case of covid because of the shot makes the shot a treatment and not a
vaccine which it even declares in the EUA with no studies to prove the claims. I
think it is also probably impossible to prove the fact that the vaccine gives you a less
severe case because vaccinated people are still die even though they are fully
vaccinated. Because the CDC has mixed the Covid Cases that caused people's death
with those who simply had covid but only discovered it after a test when they were
hospitalized for something else, there is no way to know what is correct and what is
not correct. Sincerely, Julie A Flynn



